
 

 

 
 

Dear Dr Keith Martin, 

 

 

Town & Country Planning Act 1990, Section 211, Notice of Proposed Works to 
Trees in Radcliffe On Trent Conservation Area 

Reduce Rowan, Reduce Bay and Sumac (Exempt) at 22 Whitehall Court 
 
With reference to your notification dated 15.09.2020, the Borough Council does not 
propose to make a Tree Preservation Order in this instance and the proposed work may 
proceed. 
 
It is recommended that the work should be carried out in accordance with British 
Standard 3998 by a suitably qualified tree surgeon. 
 
If you have any queries please contact Tom Pettit on 0115 9148 558. 
 
Please note that trees support wildlife, including birds and bats, most of which are 
protected by The Wildlife and Countryside Act. It is an offence to intentionally damage or 
destroy a nest or roost when in use. For further advice contact: 
 
 Natural England, Block 7, Government Buildings, Chalfont Drive, 
 Nottingham,  NG8 3SN Tel:  (0115) 929 1191 
 E-mail: eastmidlands@naturalengland.org.uk 
 
If the work is not carried out within two years of the date of this letter it will be necessary 
to re-notify the Council before proceeding. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Andrew Pegram 
Service Manager, Communities 
 
Copy to Parish Clerk and Ward Member 
Email: keith.martin@zen.co.uk 
 

 

When telephoning, please ask for : Tom Pettit 

On 0115 981 9911 extension : 558 

Direct Line  0115 914 8558 

Our Reference: 20/00147/CONARE 

Date: 24th November 2020 

  

Dr Keith Martin 

22 Whitehall Court 
Upper Saxondale 
Nottinghamshire 
NG12 2NJ 
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